
 
Baby Pet Party FAQ 

1. When can I purchase my Baby Pet Party? 
a. Baby Pet Parties are available through August of 2021 

2. How much does a Baby Pet Party Cost? 
a. We request a $500 donation for a Baby Pet Party 

3. Is my Baby Pet Party purchase tax-deductible? 
a. Yes. Purchase amounts are considered donations to Great Plains SPCA, a 501(c)(3) 

organization, and are therefore tax-deductible, but always check with your tax advisor. 
4. Where can I have my Baby Pet Party? 

a. Baby Pet Parties will be delivered to businesses or residences within 25 minutes of Great 
Plains SPCA’s Merriam campus.   

5. How are you assuring safety during the pandemic? 
a. All people interacting with the animals must wear masks, sanitize their hands before 

handling the animals and practice social distancing (six feet) to the extent possible. 
6. Who delivers Baby Pet Parties? 

a. Great Plains SPCA trained staff and volunteers will arrive with your puppies or kittens, 
facilitate all interactions and clean up the inevitable messes.  

7. When will Baby Pet Parties be delivered? 
a. When you reserve your Baby Pet Party, you will indicate the best date and time that 

works for you. We will contact you within one business day to confirm your Baby Pet 
Party and discuss details. We will make our best efforts to accommodate the date and 
time you requested, but may need to work with you on scheduling. 

8. How do I adopt a Baby Pet Party animal? 
a. Animals will be made available for adoption after the Baby Pet Party on a schedule 

determined by GPSPCA.  
b. GPSPCA delivery people cannot accept adoption holds during the Party, however, you 

may contact GPSPCA to inquire about placing a hold on an animal after the Party.  
c. GPSPCA makes no guarantees that the animals you meet during your Party will be 

available for adoption or do not already have a hold.  
d. To put a hold on an animal, email adoptions@greatplainsspca.org.  
e. Requests for holds and adoption appointments are accepted on a first-come first-served 

basis. All applicable hold and adoption fees apply.  
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